
Pixel



The Pixel safety seat is the lightest seat on the market for the youngest 

passengers. The seat is designed for children in the weight category from 0 to 13 

kg and height from 45 to 86 cm.

Pixel 0-13 kg



Pixel is made of ultra-light 
and environmentally-friendly 
EPP fabrics.



The seat insert has been 
designed with the support 
of physiotherapy experts. 
As a result, it meets the 
needs of the youngest 
passengers.

The seat insert has been 
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Pixel scored 4 stars in ADAC 
tests. It complies with the 
most recent European i-Size 
safety standard. Moreover, 
the comfort and influence of 
the insert on the spine of a 
young passenger gained the 
appreciation of AGR, the 
German association for 
healthy backs.



The seat is installed with the 
use of seat belts or the 
Isofix IQ base.



Quick installation to the 
Isofix IQ base.



One base two car seats?  

Easy installation – 
click'n'drive system – sound 
signaling. Compatible with 
Pixel and Aerofix



Extended  
warranty upon 
registration.



More at: 

www.avionaut.com





#pixel 
#avionaut 


